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Tricia Melillo

From: Alex <aabernhard@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 6:09 PM
To: Tricia Melillo
Subject: Testimony in Lieu of Appearance

I urge defeat of SB 240 and SB 241.  
 
Both bills create safe districts. Safe districts result in legislators who listen only to their own party and are not inclined to 
consider appeals from the minority party. This damages our democracy.  
 
Damages to our democracy ultimately hurt both Democrats and Republicans. Now it may be the Democrats; the next 
time it will be the Republicans.  
 
Alex Bernhard 
aabernhard@comcast.net 
603.998.2788(c)  
603.735.5071 (land line) 
PO Box 198  
East Andover NH 03231 
 
 

 


